From: Cibulskis, Ann 
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 3:50 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Cibulskis attended conference 11-29-17 to 12-1-17 RE: Request for Review for Attending Conference in Chicago

Hello Steve,

I am writing to inform you that I did attend two workshops: 

1. Preconference Regional Summit on Health and Housing ($80) on 11/29/2017 and;

2. Midwest Forum for Hospitals, Health Systems and Population Health ($400) from 11/29/2017 to 12/1/2017.

The registration fees were paid by me, and I will be reimbursed by a grant to the Illinois Public Health Institute from the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation.  

This was a particularly good set of workshops, with much good information acquired and several promising contacts for further city interaction made.   Please let me know if you need any more information.  

Yours, 

Ann 

